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October 18th, 2023 

 
Karen Greenhalgh 

P.O. Box 62945 

Virginia Beach, VA 23466 

 

Dear Delegate Greenhalgh, 

 

On behalf of Human Coalition Action, I am honored to announce our endorsement of your 

candidacy for election. November’s election is one of the most important in our lifetime, as so much 

is on the line for Virginians, pregnant mothers and their preborn children. Maintaining strong pro-life 

leadership is vital to protecting them. 

 

Human Coalition Action is a national pro-life advocacy organization. Our mission is to solidify 

our victory over abortion by creating a culture of collaboration; providing policy expertise; and 

generating momentum from the grassroots to the government. We advocate to advance compassionate 

and holistic care for pregnant women facing challenges each year. Human Coalition Action’s advocacy 

efforts are uniquely informed by vulnerable pregnant women and their preborn children, their 

experiences and challenges. We understand that supporting pro-life candidates in the 2023 election is 

the only way to pass meaningful pro-life policy reforms in Virginia. 

 

You share our belief that every human life has extraordinary intrinsic value, and you have a 

clear understanding of the issues facing your great state. You realize the importance of hard work. You 

have also invested in your community by helping children and families. We believe your experience 

and career serving the vulnerable preborn are qualities very much needed. Pro-Life Virginians is 

confident that you will continue as a dedicated advocate for vulnerable children. We are pleased to 

offer our endorsement of your candidacy for election. Together, we can create a culture in which human 

life is valued and families flourish. 

 

 

 
 

For Life,  

 

Dean Neslon, Vice President of Government Relations 
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